[image: http://ts1.mm.bing.net/th?&id=HN.607990614275130803&w=300&h=300&c=0&pid=1.9&rs=0&p=0]                     [image: ]                                                                        
August 22, 2018
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
Welcome to Third Grade!  I am very excited to begin a great year with you and your child.  Curriculum Night is scheduled for Thursday, September 6th from 6:30-7:45 p.m.  I look forward to discussing my classroom procedures/policies and informing you about some of the curricular areas your child will be studying this year.  
I believe the most important element in educating a student is to ensure that a thoughtful and consistent level of communication is maintained between the teacher, the student, and the student’s parents/guardians.  I encourage you to call me with any questions, concerns, or celebrations you may have for this year.  You may also contact me by e-mail at klabedz@summithill.org.  
During the first week of school, we will be building a community within the classroom and building.  Together we will set classroom expectations, learn our daily routine and get to know our classmates.  I feel it is important to set the expectations together, ensuring that each child feels accepted and is valued.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Newsletters will be sent home weekly to keep you informed as to what is being done in class, what will be coming up in the near future, announcements/celebrations and much more.  Also, check my teacher page on the district website for information.  These are ways to maintain communication between school and home.  I look forward to seeing you at Curriculum Night on Thursday, September 6th!
Sincerely,  
Mrs. Labedz
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